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	Troon Resident
	

	23rd January 2023


	


Dear Troon Resident
Troon Station Redevelopment – Presentation of final plan
We are writing to invite the people of Troon to have the first look at the finalised plans for the redevelopment of Troon station following the fire in July 2021. 

Network Rail has organised an event between 4pm-7.00pm on Tuesday 31st January at the Walker Hall in Troon to allow the community to see the design first-hand ahead of it being submitted for planning approval.   

The finalised plan was developed from the feedback gained on the three proposed designs presented to the public in August last year. From this event and comments received, it was evident that Option 2 was a clear favourite. Since then, Option 2 has been developed to its final-design informed by feedback gained from the residents of Troon. 

This event will allow local people the chance to see the completed design and meet members of the team who will deliver the work to reinstate the station. 
We hope to see you there.   

Yours faithfully

Owen Campbell
Senior Communications Manager, 
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